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From: Jocelyn O'Quinn [joceoquinn@yahoo.com]

Sent:  Tuesday, June 28, 2011 11:22 AM

To: Wendy DiFruscio

Subject: Fw: Re: Joint Release Placed on Web Site and Information about Interim Search

--- On Fri, 6/17/11, Megan Turnbull <immshea@chicagogsb.edu> wrote:

From: Megan Turnbull <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>

Subject: Re: Joint Release Placed on Web Site and Information about Interim Search
To: "Wendy DiFruscio" <wdifruscio@orcsd.org>

Cc: "Henry Brackett" <hfb4444@comcast.net>, "Jocelyn O'Quinn"
<joceoquinn@yahoo.com>, "Howard Colter" <hcolter@orcsd.org>

Date: Friday, June 17, 2011, 8:14 AM

The Board approved to place the joint release on the web site and we agreed to have
Jocelyn write up the items I mentioned, send them to you, and have it posted on the web
site.

Jocelyn...could you send this to Wendy.
Henry...please send Wendy the joint release. I do not have it in electronic form.

Thanks,

Megan
On Jun 17, 2011, at 7:54 AM, Wendy DiFruscio wrote:

> Not sure what you are referring to. I have posted the meeting notice

> and agenda for the special non public meeting for today. That is all

> that I know as I have not received any information to post from Jocelyn.
>

> Wendy L. DiFruscio

> Superintendent's Administrative Asst.

> 36 Coe Drive

> Durham, NH 03824

> 868-5100 x20

>

> The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or
> from School District employees regarding the business of the School

> District, are government records available to the public upon request.

> Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public

> disclosure.

>

> From: Megan Turnbull [mailto:mmshea@chicagogsb.edu]
> Sent: Friday, June 17, 2011 7:51 AM
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